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Governor condoles 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) has 

conveyed condolences to the families of the personnel of the Madras 

Regiment who while on a combat mission lost their lives in the ill-fated road 

accident near Iduli village in Lower Dibang Valley district.  

“My thoughts and prayers go out to the families of the deceased soldiers, in 

this hour of grief, and I pray for the secure future of their kith and kin”, the 

Governor, who served as a Brigadier in the MADRAS Regiment said. 

“On behalf of the people of Arunachal Pradesh and on my own behalf, I 

convey my condolences and pray for the eternal peace for the departed 

souls. I also pray for speedy recovery of the injured personnel of the 

Battalion”, the Governor said in his message to the Commanding Officer of 

20th Battalion of The MADRAS Regiment. 
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